
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CHILD CARE COUNCIL OF DUTCHESS AND PUTNAM INC. TO HOLD  

FALL HARVEST RAFFLE; GRAND PRIZE OF $500 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Contact: Jeanne Wagner, 845.473.4141, jwagner@childcaredutchess.org 

 

Poughkeepsie, New York, November 28, 2011 — Tickets are now available for the Child 

Care Council of Dutchess and Putnam Inc’s Fall Harvest Raffle. Three lucky winners will be selected at random 

and will win $500, $300 or $200. Tickets are on sale now and available at the Child Care Council’s office, located 

at 70 Overocker Road in Poughkeepsie, New York. Tickets are $5 for one, $25 for 6, and must be purchased by 

Friday, December 9 to be eligible for the December 16 drawing. A limited number of tickets will be sold. 

 

Proceeds will benefit the Child Care Council of Dutchess and Putnam, Inc. and its programs. 

 

The Child Care Council of Dutchess and Putnam is a non-profit organization that works to promote affordable 

and quality child care; provide information and support to families; and strengthen the early childhood workforce 

in Dutchess and Putnam Counties. 

 

To purchase Fall Harvest Raffle tickets, contact the Child Care Council of Dutchess and Putnam at 845.473.4141. 

Additional information about the Council, its services, and benefits of membership is available online at 

childcaredutchess.org. 
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